
 Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project 
 APPENDIX 8.  DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-73 December 2006 

C.33-2 

Comment Set C.33:  Steve Blanchard and Rae Tinagon 

 

C.33-1 



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project 
APPENDIX 8.  DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

 

December 2006 Ap.8C-74 Final EIR/EIS 

Response to Comment Set C.33:  Steve Blanchard and Rae Tinagon 

C.33-1 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on local property values. 

C.33-2 Section B.3 of the Draft EIR/EIS describes the facilities, construction and limitations associated 
with an underground 500 kV transmission line. Installation of an underground transmission line 
along the Alternative 5 route is technically infeasible considering the mountainous terrain and the 
technical limitations to installing 500-kV conductor underground on steep slopes. To utilize 
underground transmission on shorter segments of Alternative 5 would require construction of 
transition stations at each end of the underground segment resulting in additional facilities on 2 -3 
acres with associated ground disturbance and the visual impact depicted in Fig B.4-8 of the DEIR. 
In addition the cost of undergrounding the transmission line, at a rate approximately 10 times 
greater than overhead construction, could be cost prohibitive (economically not feasible).  See also 
General Response GR-6 regarding underground construction. 


